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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Beach at Albert Dyck Park Closed 
  
ABBOTSFORD, July 25, 2016 – The beach at Albert Dyck Park is closed for swimming 
and wading until further notice. 
 
Fraser Health has advised that the E.coli count at the beach is over the acceptable 
levels and may pose a potential health risk. 
 
The water was re-tested on Monday and will be tested again on Tuesday.  
 
Fraser Health is advising residents who swam in the lake to shower well and drink lots 
of water. Residents who are concerned about their health should contact Fraser Health 
at www.fraserhealth.ca  or their family physician for more information. 
 
The pools at Abbotsford and Mastqui Recreation Centre are open for residents looking 
for an alternate place to swim. 
 
Thank you. 
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